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Math...
October has come to an end and the students are
officially done with Unit 1 from the Cornerstone
textbook! From Unit 1, the children have learned
about saving wild animals and did a group project
creating an "Animal Sanctuary". Students have been
doing plenty of descriptive writing activities where
they describe an animal without mentioning the
animal's name and about a place where they've
been to while incorporating the five senses.

Students continue to
practice multiplication
and quick times table
facts. We also started
working on long
division and dividing
large 3-digit and 4-digit
numbers by 1-digit
numbers. 

This month has been all
about the structure of
cells and the different
types of solids, liquids
and gases. Students
have learned what cells
contain and how liquid
particles react to
temperature. 

We spent the month
looking at a few
different things, from
family trees and family
ancestors to
identifying centuries.
We also examined the
different symbols of
the Polish homeland. 

Science...

Grade 4

History...

Language Arts...


